
 
 

Report of the VP External to AUS Council 14/03/2017 
WELCOME BACK! 

 
COMMITTEES 

1. ACE & MHAUS– EmbrACE Week coming up 

a. March 19th – 23rd 

b. Events include: Movie night, terrarium making, therapy pups, breakfast 

c. Tampon Drive for the duration of the week, in collaboration with MWIL  

i. Box kept just outside AUS Office 

ii. Donations to Native Women’s Shelter of Montreal 

 

2. Sponsorship 

a. Been getting requests to book Leacock for tabling from groups external to McGill, 

but they’re all demanding to table for free  

b. Working out some sort of policy for charity groups/non-profits external to McGill 

to give them a discount on tabling  

EVENTS 

1. Grad Fair 

a. Meeting with Jean on Thursday to finalize venue booking—will most likely be New 

Residence Ballroom which will total around $2000 plus tax. 

b. Happening the week of November 5th, to coordinate with Concordia, Bishops, etc. 

(have yet to pick one day)  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Alice Yue 

Vice President External  

Arts Undergraduate Society of McGill University 
Office of the Vice-President (External) 
855 Sherbrooke Street West    
Leacock B-12 
Montreal, Quebec  H3A 2T7 
 

Office: (514) 398-1993 
Fax: (514) 398-4431 

http://www.ausmcgill.com 


